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Dear Laney Classified Community,

It is with great pleasure that our Professional Development Committee announces the availability of Professional Development funds for Classified Staff, effective immediately!

Dr. Webb recently authorized PD funding for Classified personnel, and the committee decided to make these funds available for conferences, seminars, workshops, and other uses, with a current maximum amount of $600 per person, per academic year (currently fall 2015-Spring/summer 2016).

It's time to take advantage of this opportunity to learn, to grow, to inquire... Time to strengthen skills and knowledge in the interest of strengthening our College and improving our ability to serve our students!

Examples of qualifying activities include:
* attendance at off-campus professional conferences, workshops, and seminars.
* department/discipline on-campus workshops and seminars.
* visiting other colleges or industry settings to review exemplary programs.
* tuition reimbursement for a course (s) related to discipline or work area.
* subscription to scholarly journal and/or academic association.

Please click on the “PD Forms” link to apply for professional development funding:
http://www.laney.edu/wp/professionaldevelopment/pd-forms/

The PD Committee meets the 1st and 3rd Wednesdays of each month, 4-5 pm, Tower #450. This is where/when we consider requests for approval. Print copies of BOTH forms must be submitted to the PD mailbox in the Tower lobby, or to my mailbox or office (Tower #550) prior to our meeting in order to be considered for approval. --The Travel/Expense Claim form (Excel) is a little bit tricky, so we strongly recommend consulting with Mr. Eric Smith in the Business Office (Tower #209, esmith@peralta.edu) for assistance. 

Classified Community: Our next PD Committee meeting will be Wednesday, Dec. 2nd. We will have one more meeting this semester, on Wed. Dec. 16th. If you would like to attend a conference or seminar over the winter break, there is still time to apply for funding assistance! --And if you want to use PD funds in spring 2016, it's not too early to plan ahead! Here's that link again:
http://www.laney.edu/wp/professionaldevelopment/pd-forms/

Please contact me if you have questions about appropriate uses of these funds, or how to apply.

And please join me and the rest of the Professional Development Committee in thanking Dr. Webb, Phyllis Carter, Maisha Jameson, Eric Smith, and outgoing Classified Senate President Jim Cave for their efforts in restoring this important resource at Laney! It is our sincere hope that this support for Classified professional development is utilized well and fully, and that its value will be evident to all in a relatively short time-span as grounds for building increasing support, commensurate with the value Classified Staff bring to our College, our students, and the greater community we serve.

Peace
CW
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